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MakingWaves - News from the Division of Water
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A Reminder to Flush Responsibly

Pollution Prevention Institute Community Grants

DEA Prescription Drug Take-Back Day Postponed

DEC Accepting Applications for Annual Environmental Excellence Awards

A Reminder to Flush Responsibly

Certain materials flushed down toilets can damage sewer
systems, wastewater treatment operations, or private septic
systems, even when they are labeled as flushable. Correcting
the damage is expensive, so do not flush any of the items listed
below, no matter how small. Please throw them in the trash.

diapers

baby wipes

disinfectant wipes

personal hygiene products

any paper products other than toilet paper (e.g., paper
towels, facial tissues, paper napkins)

Clogged treatment systems are expensive to clean out.



